UNITED STATES COAST GUARD AUXILIARY



DEPARTMENT OF HOMELAND SECURITY

The civilian component of the U. S. Coast Guard (Authorized by Congress in 1939)

14 April 2016

FM: Howard Sprow, SO-CS TO: DVCDR, Division 10

SUBJECT: SO-CS Activity Report – April 2016 Meeting

National IT has continued to review all Auxiliary websites and to notify divisions and flotillas about specific content items that must be changes in order to comply with policy. When a site is brought into compliance, an "IT 2016" logo graphic is issued to the unit for posting on its website.

The Division 10 website has been approved and the 2016 logo is now displayed on the site. 10-05 has made the required updates to their site and it has also been approved. The logo is displayed on their site. 10-06 has been reviewed and is making the required changes. Other flotilla sites are being reviewed.

National IT has now ordered that all sites be run only through the WOW platform. Previously, flotillas were permitted to continue to use the legacy AIRS system in conjunction with the WOW platform but now all sites must be run on WOW so that the old AIRS sites may be decommissioned. 10-06 was the only Division 10 flotilla that had been using a combination of the two platforms. 10-06 is working on moving content to WOW.

Howard Sprow USCG Auxiliary FC Flotilla 10-06 SO-CS, Division 054-10